

Following discussion, a vote was held. It was decided that the trials would go ahead this weekend but given the current worsening Covid situation, they would be held online rather than face-to-face.

It was also noted that any expense claims from entrants would be looked at with a view to addressing expenses that players could not claim back from the source.

GR left the meeting to inform the entrants of the new decision.

IP informed the venue (Young Chelsea Bridge Club) that the event would no longer be held there.

PB asked that all trialists are informed that the Selection Committee will in January be reviewing all next year's planned trials and making a decision as to whether they will be held face-to-face or online.

Action: Charlie Bucknell to inform all trial entrants that a review will take place in the new year to decide if trials will take place in person or online. Also, to update the website with the same information.

6. Date and "venue" of next meeting

Date of the next meeting was not formally decided. It will be held at some point in February following the Women's Trials (taking place 4th - 7th Feb). A decision will be made nearer the time if the meeting will be held in person or face-to-face.